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21 March 2012
Dear friends,
Thank you for your continued prayer support for our ministry here at the Cristo Redentor parish in La Paz. We would like to ask for your prayers at this time for the following:

Please pray with us for revival among the members of Cristo Redentor church

Pray for the new ‘Cristo Resucitado’ mission church plant in Miraflores.

We have just started a new cell group in the San Jorge neighbourhood and would ask for your prayers the folk meeting there.

Here are some photos to help in your prayers:
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Our Saturday outreach ministry with disadvantaged children
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The women’s group 
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Sunday service at Cristo Redentor church
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Church Retreat
We wish you many blessings in the name of our Lord Jesus Christ.
Walter and Pamela
Revd Walter Barrientos
 

Local Contact details:

Iglesia Anglicana 
Cristo Redentor 
Av. Muñoz Reyes 1150 Calacoto 
Casilla postal 3-35022 
Telefono: 591.2.2791702 / 2799668

Celular:   591.702.23303 
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